



Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

April 1, 2022

Dear WCS Community,

As we look ahead to spring break next week, I believe it is a great time to reflect on our children and what we believe is important for them to continue their great education. Whether on the court, field, stage, or in the classroom, Warren Consolidated Schools is committed to providing top rate educational opportunities for ALL students.

On May 3rd, the WCS Board of Education is asking voters to consider a \$150 million, ZERO TAX-RATE, bond proposal to improve district facilities.

The proposed bond seeks to improve learning environments, enhance safety and security, replace outdated infrastructure, improve athletic and fine arts facilities, and upgrade technology for students and staff, while continuing to PLAN, PROTECT, and PROVIDE for our students and their futures.

Be sure to get out and vote on Tuesday, May 3rd for OUR KIDS. OUR COMMUNITY.

Visit WCSKIDS.NET for more information, and enjoy next week!

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





عزيزي مجتمع WCS ،

وبينماً نتطلع إلى عطلة الربيع الأسبوع المقبل، أعتقد أنه وقت رائع للتفكير في أطفالنا وما نعتقد أنه مهم بالنسبة لهم لمواصلة تعليمهم الرائع. سواء في الملعب أو الميدان أو المسرح أو في الفصل الدراسي ، تلتزم مدارس وارن الموحدة بتوفير فرص تعليمية عالية المستوى لجميع الطلاب.

في 3 مايو ، يطلب مجلس التعليم في WCS من الناخبين النظر في اقتراح سندات بقيمة 150 مليون دولار ، معدل ضريبي صفري ، لتحسين مرافق المقاطعة.

يسعى السند المقترح إلى تحسين بيئات التعلم ، وتعزيز السلامة والأمن ، واستبدال البنية التحتية التي عفا عليها الزمن ، وتحسين المرافق الرياضية والفنون الجميلة ، وترقية التكنولوجيا للطلاب والموظفين ، مع الاستمرار في التخطيط و PROTECT و PROVIDE لطلابنا ومستقبلهم.

تأكد من الخروج والتصويت يوم الثلاثاء 3 مايو لأطفالنا. مجتمعنا.

قم بزيارة WCSKIDS.NET لمزيد من المعلومات ، واستمتع الأسبوع المقبل!

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفيرنوا ، دكتوراه.

المشرف